[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Planning-Wallingford 
Sent: 19 May 2015 16:50
To: Alex Keen
Cc: LesleyTims
Subject: RE: 14/02156/OUT: Land at Cotefield Fm Bodicote

Hi Alex,

Apologies, but I can find no record of us receiving anything previously.

However, we would have no objections to the proposal. 

Notwithstanding, the recent changes in the DMPO regarding surface water, the site is under 5 hectares so we would of passed over responsibility for reviewing this application back to Cherwell District Council.

The Development Management Procedure Order changed on 15 April. Responsibility for assessing surface water drainage proposals for major applications  has passed to the relevant Lead Local Flood Authority (LLFA) from this date.


Jack Moeran
Planning Advisor

jack.moeran@environment-agency.gov.uk
01491 828367

Please note: The Development Management Procedure Order changed on 15 April. Responsibility for assessing surface water drainage proposals for major applications  has passed to the relevant Lead Local Flood Authority (LLFA) from this date. We may still comment on surface water drainage concerning contamination or pollution prevention.

Our flood risk standing advice has been updated:
for local authorities https://www.gov.uk/flood-risk-assessment-local-planning-authorities 
for developers https://www.gov.uk/flood-risk-assessment-local-planning-authorities

Oxfordshire Lead Local Flood Authority - sudsadoptions@oxfordshire.gov.uk


From: Alex Keen [mailto:Alex.Keen@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: Monday, May 18, 2015 10:35 AM
To: Tims, Lesley L 
Subject: 14/02156/OUT: Land at Cotefield Fm Bodicote 
 
Hello Lesley,

You may recall we spoke about this application at the beginning of April. As it appeared the EA had not received the original consultation (sent 13 January), I arranged for a re-consultation to be sent on 9 April, with a deadline of 30 April for comments.

I don’t appear to have received a response to this – can you please confirm (a) that the consultation was received, and (b) when a response will be provided. Given the length of time that has passed since the original consultation, I’d be grateful if this would be prioritised.

Thanks in advance – Alex

Alex Keen BA (Joint Hons) MA MRTPI
Principal Planning Officer
Cherwell District Council
Direct Line: 01295 221812
Email: alex.keen@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

Website: www.cherwell.gov.uk

